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Spring, 2016

Hello Arnell Creek Residents!

Happy Spring!

Annual Meeting

The Arnell Creek Annual Meeting is scheduled for Saturday, May 7th at 10:00AM, at The
Landing Clubhouse. Included with this newsletter is a notice of the meeting, a proxy form, an
invoice for your annual dues and a ballot for the annual elections. These are all very important
documents and it is critical that you review them. We hope you plan on attending the meeting
or at least provide us your proxy. At least 47 owners must be registered, either by being
present or represented by proxy. A quorum is necessary to conduct any association business,
including election of officers. So. PLEASE try to attend or at least complete and drop off

your proxy.

Community Yard Sale

Saturday, May 14", 2016. MARK YOUR CALENDARS!!!

Pool Keys & Pool Parties

If you need a pool key or would like to have a party at the pool, call
Traci Humphries at 227-4158.

Thanks

Everyone very much enjoyed the holiday decorations at the pool — thanks Joe Biliski

Continued thanks to Jerry Talley for looking after our community entrance!

We Want To Hear From Youl

Send your ideas, suggestions, compliments, complaints and recipes to: P.O. Box 95 Rehoboth
Beach, DE 19971 (mail), or e-mail at: arnellcreek@gmail.com.
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Your Board of Directors

Wayne Wenzel, President
Tom Devaney, Vice President
Margaret Carson, Treasurer
Jeanne Fox, Secretary
Janet Koch

Ralph McCutcheon

Joan McKenna
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